April 8, 2015

To: Scott Weeks, P&Z Administrator

From: MLHPD

Re: Chapel to be moved to Livingston

Dear Mr. Weeks:

The Mannsdale-Livingston Heritage Preservation District (MLHPD) Commission held its regularly scheduled meeting on April 6, 2015 at 6:30pm at the Chapel of the Cross in Madison, Mississippi. The architects representing Livingston Developers presented their proposal to move the St. Andrews Chapel to the location within Livingston Township previously designated for use as a chapel. They presented photos of the actual building along with preliminary sketches of exterior changes they are proposing for this building. The commission voted 6 to 1 to recommend that this building be allowed to be moved to Livingston Township, with the understanding that all exterior additions/renovations will be consistent with the preliminary sketches and will be presented to MLHPD for review for a Certificate of Appropriateness at a later date.

Sincerely,

Rita McGuffie, Chairman MLHPD

CHAPEL -'Community Hall' CHAPEL SIDE ELEVATION SCALE: 9/16'=1'-0' CHAPEL FRONT ELEVATION SCALE: 9/16"=1'-0" KEY PLAN PHOTOS OF EXISTING BUILDING TO BE MOVED RECTORY

REFERENCE IMAGES

CHAPEL FLOOR PLAN SCALE: 3/16"=1'-0"